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ATTACHMENT T – Fiscal Year 2024 

Condition Governing Title I, Part A Grants to Local Educational Agencies 

On August 27, 2019, the U.S. Department of Education (Department) issued a letter to the 

Colorado Department of Education (CDE) (https://oese.ed.gov/files/2020/04/Colorado-7.pdf) 

that specified additional information needed for review and approval of the State’s English 

language proficiency (ELP) standards and assessments under section 1111(b)(1) and (2) of the 

Elementary and Secondary Education Act of 1965 (ESEA) and placed a condition on Colorado’s 

Title I, Part A grant award pending receipt of the information. The Department acknowledges 

that the State has demonstrated progress towards meeting some, but not all, of the requirements. 

The condition continues to apply to the State’s receipt of funds under this award for FY 2024. If 

this condition is not resolved, the Department may request additional information, revise this 

condition to require further action, or provide notice of its intent to take further administrative 

action. 


